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Wednesday 6th September 2017 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Visit to the Roman Baths Museum 

 

Year six are planning to visit the Roman Baths Museum in Bath to support us with our first topic. The 

museum will hold a 60 minute activity session for each class covering many aspects of Roman life. The 

children will be able to handle objects and find out more about bathing, building and technology, food, 

togas and mosaics. This trip will take place on Thursday 9th November.  

 

A voluntary contribution of £15.55 per child is invited to cover the cost of travel and the workshop. 

Unfortunately, the trip will be cancelled if we do not receive enough contributions, through parentpay, 

to cover the cost of the visit by Thursday 21st September. The children are allowed to bring up to £5 

spending money to spend in the gift shop. 

 

On the day of trip, we will depart via coach at 9.00am and will arrive back at school at approximately 

3:45pm. As this is a slightly later than our usual school hours, please collect your child from the 

entrance of the school at this time. If your child usually has permission to walk home unaccompanied, we 

will assume this is still the case, unless your child’s teacher is informed. The children will need to bring 

a packed lunch and drink in a named disposable bag. If you’d like the school to provide a packed lunch, 

please order in the normal way through parentpay, irrespective if you need to pay. In the case of 

financial hardship, please see Mrs Sammon.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

Miss Hulse and Miss Halfacree 

………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
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